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Sarah Leach

From: Killins, Tanya <tanya.killins@niagararegion.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 11:08 AM
To: Sarah Leach; Curtis Thompson; Holly Willford
Cc: Boyle, Taylor
Subject: RE: Pelham Notice of Hearing

Please use the following comments below for these REVISED applications; A18 & A19/2019P (241 
& 237 Farr Street): 
 
A revised lot grading and drainage plan was submitted with the minor variance application, which 
now shows drainage will be re-directed along the lot lines. The drainage concerns will also be 
addressed at the time the septic permit application is submitted. We now have no objections to the 
minor variance application.   
 
Tanya Killins  
Private Sewage System Inspector 
Planning & Development Services 
Niagara Region  
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3358  Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215  
www.niagararegion.ca  
P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 
From: Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 9:34 AM 
To: Curtis Thompson <cthompson@pelham.ca>; Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: FW: Pelham Notice of Hearing 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Attached, please find my re-circulation email to the Region. This email was sent on July 18th.  
 

 
 
TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the 
recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If 
you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original 
and any copy of it from your computer system.  Thank you. 
 
From: Sarah Leach  
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 12:38 PM 


